From: Kelly Moore <kelly_moore@comcast.net>
Subject: PAC Meeting recap
Date: August 28, 2018 at 1:10:56 PM EDT

All,

Thank you again for your time and commitment to CYAC.  The team is stronger because of all that you do.  For those not able to attend, here is a brief recap:

After introductions, Mike gave a team update.  We have coaches in place for the upcoming SC season.  Hunter Mitchell will lead Crozet this SC season.  There was much discussion regarding long term coach retention for both full and part time.  Mike will be working on the budget for 2019 and look at providing competitive salaries to our coaches.  Jessica M. stated that the income that CYAC brings in returns to the team.  Between that and the two home meets scheduled this year, hopefully we will have additional revenue to compensate coaches competitively.

The team picture will be taken during our first home meet on September 30.

The banquet date is set for Sunday, April 14 at Brooks.

Volunteer coordination will be on the website for parents to sign up through Team Unify.

There was much discussion involving our home meets this year.  James Hargrove will be leading the effort with the heads of each area (officials, volunteer, hospitality, concessions, etc).  Both meets will require all hands on deck to help in one capacity or another.  There is talk of holding larger meets in the future.

Dryland space and equipment on the side of the pool deck is being provided.  

Kristin Wray is heading up apparel.  There are required suits this year.  The group voted on keeping the CYAC blue suits as the color as many people already have them.  The color scheme will be gray and blue this year.  In addition to the usual items, people have requested that zippered warm up suits, CYAC towels, and t shirts for parents be available for purchase.  At the moment we are going through Swim Outlet.  Many people expressed an interest in Freestyle if the prices are competitive with Swim Outlet.  We are still receiving kick backs from Swim Outlet as well.

Erica has the travel hotels set.  When the information is put on the website, it is requested that people book hotels as soon as possible.  Block rates only extend a certain period of time, and after that point the rate will not be able to be met.

Once registration closes, we will pair new families with veteran families to serve as their “swim link”.  We hope it will provide new families with much needed guidance to the world of swimming.

Rachel is working on a Record Board for CYAC.  

Our next meeting will be Monday, September 24 at 6pm at Brooks.

Again, thank you for all that you do!

Best,

Kelly
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